
 

 

Ohio Balance of State Continuum of Care 
FY202024 CoC Competition – Notification of Renewal Projects Acceptance 

and Ranking on the CoC Project Listing 
 

Purpose of this Listserv Message 
This message notifies renewing CoC project grantees of their project applications’ acceptance 
and ranking on the CoC Project Listing. 
 
Target Audience 
Renewing CoC project grantees. 
 
Background Information 
Every year, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) provides funding for 
homeless programs through its Continuum of Care (CoC) Program. The 80 counties within the 
Ohio BoSCoC access these funds by completing a consolidated annual CoC application; the 
Ohio Department of Development (ODOD) and the Coalition on Homelessness and Housing in 
Ohio (COHHIO) submit the application on behalf of the Ohio BoSCoC. 
 
HUD released the FY24 Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for the CoC Program in late July 
2024; the competition closes October 30, 2024. The NOFO and other CoC Competition materials 
can be found on HUD’s CoC Program Competition webpage.  
 
Renewal CoC Projects Accepted and Ranked 
The Ohio BoSCoC Board met on August 19, 2024 and made its final decisions regarding the 
acceptance, denial, and/or reallocation of all renewal projects and some new projects. All 
applicants that submitted new project proposals have been notified directly of the CoC’s intention 
to accept and rank or deny their project applications. This listserv message provides formal 
notification to renewing project grantees that the CoC Board has voted to accept all renewal 
project applications and to rank them all in the FY2024 CoC Project Listing.  
 
The final FY2024 CoC Project Listing, which includes the rank order of all projects, will be posted 
to the CoC website no later than October 28, 2024.   
 
 
Questions about the CoC Competition can be emailed to ohioboscoc@cohhio.org.   


